
From September 28th to October 2nd there were 
a series of high tides resulting in numerous flood 
warnings and flood alerts being issued for the areas 
of Snettisham Sea Front, Heacham Sea Front and 
Hunstanton.

The high tides resulted in there being some cliffing 
and damage to the shingle ridge at Heacham and 
Snettisham. Concerns have been raised by local 
residents that emergency repairs would need to be 
carried out before the normal annual recycling works 
which are completed in February/ March each year. 
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The Environment Agency have assessed the damage 
and determined that there is no need for any urgent 
or emergency works at this time. Subject to no further 
damage over the winter period, normal recycling 
works will commence as usual in February/ March 
2020.

The Environment Agency will continue to monitor the 
shingle ridge on a regular basis as normal and re-
assess if required. 
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